

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary & Nursery School

Dear Parents/Carers,

We will be visiting the School on Monday 4th November to undertake individual photographs of all the children. No siblings will be photographed during the day.

We are holding a drop in session for all siblings before school from 8.15 a.m. in the KS1 Hall. This is on a first come first served basis, there is no need to make an appointment, simply come along to school and queue. Proofs of all photographs will be sent home with your child.

Professionally taken family photographs can make ideal presents and keepsakes.

